Sign up for our FREE umpires’ training course!
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New umpires are being invited to take the first steps in a career which could end on the international stage.

A training course is being held in Milton Keynes on November 1 for anyone interested in becoming a County
Umpire - the first step on the officiating ladder.

The one-day course is free of charge.

Click here for more information and to download an application form

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/sign-up-for-free-umpires-training-course/


https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2015/09/Umpires-training-course-MK.docx

